December 2019

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

Penryn College "Achieving through Challenge

Yearbook

This year we have decided to launch the Prom and Year Book early to allow students to complete their profile by February half term so as to allow them to concentrate on their studies. As such the template for the 2020 leaver's yearbook has been produced and we are now at the stage where we can invite students to complete their profile page.

Students will be emailed a link in the next few days with detailed instructions on how to log in and complete their profile. The link will come from AllYearbooks so students need to look out for this. Students who need help or guidance are welcome to see Mrs Ohly or Mrs Wilkinson in the HR Office.

The yearbook is a wonderful memento for students to look back on to remember their time at Penryn. Due to GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) introduced in May 2018 your child will need to sign a form giving consent for their photo and details to appear in the Yearbook. These forms have been given to your child today. Unfortunately, any students who do not sign the form will not be able to appear in the Yearbook. The Yearbook profile and consent form must be returned to Mrs Ohly in the HR Office by Friday 14th February.

The Yearbook will be hardback and laminated costing £17.00.

Prom

We are delighted to confirm the details for this year's prom. The date will be Thursday 25th June 2020. We are very pleased to inform you that the Falmouth Hotel will be hosting our prom.

Arrival for the prom will be from 6pm with a three course meal served at 7pm. The evening will finish at 11pm. The ticket will cost £37.00 and this will include food, drinks tokens (4 drinks in total), entertainment and decorations. The food pre-order form will be emailed to all students in the next few days. They must be returned to Mrs Ohly in the HR Office by Monday 18th May.

Yearbooks and Prom tickets will be on sale from Monday 9th December via ParentPay. We are unable to take cash. Please contact the Finance Office if you need assistance with a ParentPay account. Tickets and Yearbooks will remain on sale until Friday 18th May. After this date we may not be able to alter the order. Yearbooks and Prom tickets will be available for collection at the leavers assembly in June.

To try to help with the cost of prom dresses we have a huge selection for students to borrow. We have been donated some ex-sample brand new bridesmaid dresses from a local company and we are also working with Prom Piskie who have dresses to hire for a £10 refundable deposit. Dresses are available to view to students on Monday 9th, Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th December during break and lunchtime or afterschool.

Yours sincerely

Kate Blackburn Leading Practitioner



